
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3063. Eliminating non-medical exemptions is dangerous to 
rights of children to access education, to parental authority to make decisions they believe to be in the 
best interests of their children, and the ability of physicians to make individualized recommendations for 
treatment. This bill would violate the rights of Oregonians. Let's take other measures to increase the 
health of our state. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hope Lane, M.A.. 
Resident of Eugene 
 


